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In honor of the Inaugural Family Home Visiting 
Appreciation Week, April 21-25, we celebrate the 
di�erence Home Visitors are making in the state 
of Minnesota. 

Home Visitors support families and young 
children in profound ways from:

- stabilizing supports to families and young 
children
- fostering healthy parent/child connections
- connecting and supporting families to 
community resources
- focusing on the basics and provide 
predictability (in visits, in support, in education)

Home visitors make a powerful impact by 
supporting families and helping children thrive! 
Their work leads to better school performance, 
stronger attendance, and healthier, happier lives 
for kids. This Family Home Visiting Appreciation 
Week, we proudly join maternal and child health 
advocates nationwide in celebrating and 
honoring the incredible dedication of Home 
Visitors!

Thank you for all you do!

Family Home Visiting Programs
Appreciation Week
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Learn more about family home visiting at mnfamilyhomevisiting.org


